
 
 
 
 
 

No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/PGM (Pers.)/2022/      Dated 22.08.2022  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To  
The GM (Pers.) 
BSNL Corporate Office, New Delhi- 110 001. 
 
Sub: Request to consider the following cases which are already represented for your kind consideration reg. 
 
Sir, 
 Kindly find references from the following officers for transfer cases. All the requests have been 
individually requested but pending for necessary actions. Please cause to consider the requests and issue 
necessary orders. 

Sl 
No Name /Cadre/HR No Request  

 

Circle From Circle To 

 
 
1 

Mr. K Sreenivas 
AO /198902895 

As per BSNL-CO-PRII/11(14)/6/2020-
PERS.11   dated 06/04/2022, the officer has 
been transferred from MH to TS but not 
relieved. Completed 4 Years in MH. ERP 
release requested. 

 

Maharashtha Telangana 

2 

Mr. Vineet Kapoor/ 
AO/ 199903272  

Transfer orders issued from BSNL CO vide 
dt 06.04.2022 from ALTTC GZB to CO BSNL. 
ERP released requested. 

 

ALTTC GZB 
Corporate 
Office 

3 
Mr. Kumaraswamy 
D//AO /200102059 

OTP Applied Jul-Sep 2021; Many other 
requests have considered. Kindly consider 
this request also 

 

Chennai TD TN 

4 
Mr. Venkatesh. S/ 
AO /200102142 

OTP Applied Jul-Sep 2021; Many other 
requests have considered. Kindly consider 
his request also 

 

Chennai TD TN 

5 Mr.Dhanaraj. P 

/DGM 

(Adhoc)/199701420 OTP Applied Apr-Jun-2022. Kindly Consider 
the request transfer 

 

Chennai TD 

Core Network 
Tx-South at 
Chennai 

6 Smt. Rama Reddy 

Pattlolla/ AO/ 

201002136 

OTP Applied (OTP No 1202) and circle also 
forwarded. Kindly Consider the request 
transfer. 

 

TS 
ITPC SDC 
Hyderabad 

 
 
7 

Mr.Naga Seshaiah/ 

AO /200400675 

Transferred from AP to Chennai TD, now 
retention is requested in AP up to 
31.03.2023 on his daughter studing in 
10+2, Education grounds. 

  
AP 

Requested 
retention up to 
31.03.2023 in 
AP 

  
     Regards,                        Yours Sincerely, 
 
 


